
Yarmouth Rally 
Saturday 17th & Sunday 18th September 2022 
Roy and Angela Matthewson co-ordinated our September rally to Yarmouth. 
15 yachts came on the Rally, about half came on Friday the rest came on 
Saturday afternoon when the tide served from the east. The weather was 
Sunny with a wind from the north north west most of the weekend. 
Saturday morning started with a walk along the river Yar to the Red Lion 
where a snack was partaken in the garden and a walk back on the west 
side through woods. 
At three in the afternoon about 25 people partook in a game of boules 
 

 
there was much hilarity and it was won by team Ocean Strider. 
In the evening we had a pontoon party where we were able to make the water 



come above the pontoon. 

 
At 7.30 we adjoined to the Kings Head for an excellent meal. It was a bit 
cramped with 30 people in a small room and 5 people in an adjacent 
room but we all got on very well. 
On Sunday some people booked to go to the Station restaurant called 
Off The Rails. 


